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Re: Appeal of the CopperleafSubdivision Water Supply, et al.
Docket No. 06-3814

Dear Counsel:

During our meeting to discuss exhibits, we considered using the Interve-
nor's Exhibit A as the main subdivision application, along with corresponding
supplements and supporting documents, because that document was already
Bates numbered and would allow us not to introduce multiple exhibits of the
same documents. Exhibit A is the Intervenor's Application to the DEQ which
ultimately led to the permit to construct at issue in this case. There may be
other information in the DEQ file to which I did not have access. Intervenor's
Exhibit A is comprised of the following:

# Document Bates
Number

1 Subdivision Application submitted-to the Wyoming De- 107-154
partment of Environmental Quality, dated August 31,
2005

2 DEQ letter to Bucky Hall showing no adverse recom- 285-286
men dation

3 DEQ letter to Jeremy Easum, dated September 27, 2005 287-289
4 Sage Engineering letter to Jeff Hermansky, dated Octo- 290-301

bel' 6, 2005 _n .
5 E-mail from John Barnes toHermansky and Ebsen 302-303
6 Letter from SageCivil Engineering, dated May 31,2006, 155-284

enclosing and encompassing the water supply and treat-
ment design report submitted to the Wyoming DEQ
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Mr. Wendtland has already generally reviewed these documents, and
he has asked me not to make a copy for him because we anticipate the DEQ's
file contains the same documents. Many of the documents contained in In-
tervenor's Exhibit A are maps or other schematics that are not easily repro-
ducible by the copying machine we have in our office. I will bring this exhibit
with me to our Sunday, July 8, 2007 meeting in my office. Thank you.

LWSlbjc
cc: Terri Lorenzon (via facsimile transmission only)

Bob Kudelski (via e-mail transmission only)

# Document Bates
Number

7 Pilch Engineering letter to DEQ, Purcell and Herman- 304-393
sky, dated June 26, 2006 (Bates numbering includes
other letters submitted by Mr. Pilch to the Wyoming
DEQ and generally contains the entire Pilch package and
schematics)


